
REPORT ON TEACHERS-STUDENTS-GUARDIAN/PARENTS’ MEET 

ORGANIZED BY DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS, MARIANI 

COLLEGE 

           A Teachers-Students-Parents’ Meeting, involving the Major students, was organised by 

Department of Economics, Mariani College, on 23rd May, 2025. A number of guardians along 

with their wards attended the meeting. Discussions were made on various issues such as regular 

attendance in the classes, pattern of study of the students, financial constraints of the family, 

problems faced in the study of the student and so on. The faculty members assured the 

guardians to provide help to the students both financially and mentally, to the best possible 

extent. The guardians also stated that they will try their best to send their children to the college 

regularly and also to keep an eye on their studies. The meeting ended with a positive note that 

regular meetings of this kind will be organised in the Department, regular communication with 

guardians will be maintained, and constructive feedbacks and suggestions will be taken from 

all for the overall development of the students. 
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